Resilience
Empathy
Self-Awareness
Positivity
Excellence
Communication

Teamwork



Delaval Gardens New Delaval Blyth Northumberland NE24 4DA

Head Teacher: Mr P Struthers BA (Hons) Telephone: 01670 353255

Email: admin@newdelaval.northumberland.sch.uk Website: www.newdelaval.northumberland.sch.uk

7th December 2023

Christmas Party Day - Thursday 21st December

Dear Parent/Carer

We are holding our Class Christmas Parties in school on on Thursday 21st December, and would like to invite all children to come to school in their party clothes.

We would also like to remind parents that school will close for the Christmas break at **2pm** on Friday 22nd December – normal school uniform to be worn.

We return to school on Tuesday 9th January 2024 at 8.30am.

Yours sincerely

my Strith

Mr P Struthers Headteacher













